
3. BUS XCHANGE OPERATIONAL REVIEW

The Committee received a report from Rob Dally (Property Manager) apprising Councillors of the
issues that have led to a decision to undertake an operational review of the Bus Xchange.

The report signalled that the Bus Xchange has now been operating for a little over 12 months with
excellent results from a public passenger transport perspective. However, a number of other issues
including footpath/pedestrian management and traffic safety, noise and diesel pollution have been
identified and require further consultation/investigation/action.

The Committee decided that a Subcommittee comprising the Chairs of Property & Major Projects,
Strategy & Finance, Community & Leisure and Sustainable Transport & Utilities Committees, plus
Councillors Baker and Sheriff be established to assist officers in dealing with the issues identified.

Please Note
Please refer to the Council's Minutes for the decision


